- Community Services Awareness
Day is an opportunity to speak
with representatives from
organizations in the area that
promote healthy and safe
choices as well as other
community services.

Individuals may speak with
the organizations not only
about the services they offer,
but can also find volunteer
options to give back to
the community.

For more information
concerning Community

Services Awareness Day,
please contact Leigh Bailey
at 769-1551 x4861

or Ibailey@gqulfcoast.edu.

Event will be held outside
under the sails and on the
patio of the Student Union
East and will be limited to the
first forty (40) respondents.
Alternate location for
inclement weather will be the
Cafeteria inside the Student
Union East.

One table and two chairs are
provided for each organization
participating in the event.

A temporary parking permit
will be issued to those
participating.

Each organization is asked to
provide a door prize if
possible.

There is no charge or booth
fee for this event.

Deadline to be added to the
publicity flyer is March 9.

5230 W. Hwy 98
Panama City, FL 32401

Phone: 850-769-1551 x4861
E-mail: Ibailey@qulfcoast.edu

10:00 3.m.—1:00 p.m.

Gulf Coast State College

Gulf Coast State College’s

Community
Services
Awareness
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Wednesday, April 6,
2022

Student Union East
Under the Sails

Sponsored by:

Counseling Center



